

PRIMARY ACADEMY NEWSletter

Thursday 5th March 2020- Newsletter 32

A message from Miss Towler...

Dear Parents and Carers,

What a great week we have had! World Book Day celebrations have been fantastic today and it has been lovely to see the children dressed up in their costumes. The children have really enjoyed listening to different adults reading stories to them and the Harry Potter themed lunch went down very well too! We definitely love reading at TPA!



Don't forget we have a staff training day tomorrow so the school will be closed to pupils. Have a lovely weekend and see you on Monday ready to celebrate Sport Relief.

Best wishes, Caroline Towler, Headteacher

Our fantastic attendance last week was:

Our school attendance target is 97%.
Please see last week's attendance figure:



Reception: 98% *Top team attendance* Jupiter: 98% *Top team attendance*

Saturn: 97% Neptune: 98% *Top team attendance*



Celebrating
World
Book Day









Sports Relief- Wear something sporty on Monday 13th March

Over the next week the children will be taking part in sporty activities in aid of



Sports Relief. To get the week kicked off we are asking if children would like to come to school in something sporty and bring a small donation which we will then send off for this good cause. We will also take this opportunity to celebrate the many sporting talents we have throughout school so we are inviting children to bring in any certificates, trophies or medals to show off their sporting skills. On



Monday children are welcome to come into school in their PE kit, in a football shirt of their choice or even karate gear...it is totally up to them! We plan to do some extra sporty

sessions this week so please ensure children have their PE kits in everyday. Thank you.

| | T |
|--|--|
| Date | What's happening at Tadcaster Primary Academy |
| Monday 9th - Friday 13th March | Sport Relief: Throughout the week we will be raising money for Sport Relief by doing extra sporty activities. Children are welcome to come into school in something sporty on Monday 9th March with a small donation to this very good cause |
| Monday 9th March | Leeds Rhinos Rugby Club working with Team Jupiter - please make sure children have their PE kits with them |
| Tuesday 10th March | Foundation Stage Stay & Play - Environments theme 2.15-3.15pm - EYFS parents and carers welcome |
| | Y5/6 Debating competition in Selby: 6 pupils have been selected to take part in this competition where they will be competing against other schools |
| Friday 13th March | Non-uniform day - Children are welcome to come into school in non-uniform in exchange for a donation to our raffle. Please see the PAC letter sent out earlier. |
| | Team Neptune (Y5/6): Building a bug hotel afternoon with Mr Scott |
| Monday 16th - Friday 20th March | Mother's Day gifts on sale with TPAC throughout the week - £3.00 a gift |
| Wednesday 18th March | 'Celebrating our Learning' event at 2pm. Parents and Carers welcome. Come along and join us for this special open doors event to see what your children have been learning as part of their 'Welcome to Tadcaster' topic this term. |
| Monday 23rd - 27th March | Learning through week; exploring the Hindu faith. Learning this week will have a special focus for Key Stage One and Key Stage Two children. |
| Tuesday 24th/ Wednesday 25th March | Parents Evening - Nursery - Year 6. Letter to follow shortly. |

Non-uniform day Friday 13th March

Don't forget next Friday we will be asking the children to come into school in non-uniform if they bring a small donation for our Easter raffle. TPAC will be holding the raffle in the final Star assembly for the half term.